
 
 
 
 

Katherines Primary Academy 
 

Learning Support Assistant 

Start date: ASAP 

Salary: £16392-£17366 Full Time Equivalent (pro rata 32.5 hours a week for 37.4 

weeks, term time only).  
 

At Katherines we offer: 

 Additional 13 days school holidays 

 Fast tracked teacher training scheme (for graduates) 

 Individual career programme for all staff 

 Children who have a love of learning and a highly motivated staff team 

 A caring and happy learning environment  

 High expectations and outstanding behaviour 
 

 
Katherines Primary Academy are looking for a Learning Support Assistant, 32.5 hours a week 
term time only.  We are looking for a graduate or candidate with previous experience working 
with children with a minimum Grade C in English and Maths GCSE.  If you are looking to further 
your career in education or would like to progress to becoming a teacher, we would love to hear 
from you.  Our ideal candidate would be an effective role model that sets high expectations and 
motivates the pupils to achieve.  Applicants must be enthusiastic and have excellent 
communication and interpersonal skills.  
 
NET Academies Harlow offer a unique chance to be part of a friendly and supportive team. 
Being part of a growing primary cluster, offers a unique set of opportunities to develop your 
career.   
 
Your completed application form should be submitted electronically to 
operationsmanager.harlow@netacademies.net or by post to Latton Green Primary Academy, 
Riddings Lane, Harlow, Essex, CM18 7HT. 
 
In compliance with Safer Recruitment guidelines, CVs cannot be accepted. We are fully 
committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and the successful 
candidate will be expected to undertake the appropriate checks including an enhanced 
DBS check.  
 
Due to the high level of applications we receive, if you have not heard from us within 10 working 
days of the vacancy closing date please assume your application has not been successful on 
this occasion.  
 
Closing date: 18th February 2018 
Interviews are planned for the week beginning 20th February 2018 
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